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SETEN| STRAWBRIGE

Hello & Congratulations Seton High School
Class of 2025!

Strawbridge Studios will be your Senior Portrait Company for the Yearbook Portraits and Wall Composite for
the 2024-2025 school year! We look forward to meeting you and capturing you at your best as you prepare
to venture out and continue to make the world a better place!!

Senior Portrait Dates have been set for:
Friday — July 26,2024  8:00 am— 3:00 pm
Saturday — July 27, 2024 9:00 am —5:00 pm

Monday - July 29, 2024 8:00 am — 3:00 pm
Tuesday — July 30, 2024 8:00 am —3:00 pm

Please Note:_

Pictures will be taken in The Commons at Seton High School. Please enter through the Commons doors.

2 Cameras will be set up — 1 camera for Yearbook Photos and 1 camera for some additional looks to add
some variety to your portrait session.

The portraits are head shots, just waist up; | would recommend one outfit.

The sitting fee has been graciously taken care of by Seton High School. THERE IS NO SITTING FEE!

To make your appointment, go to this sign-up genius link:
*  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050C4BAEAE2FA3FE3-49750376-cincinnati#/
If you need to CANCEL your appointment time you can do so on the sign up genius. If you need to CHANGE your
appointment time, please cancel the original appointment, then sign up for another time. Please contact Erin
Vanover if you have any problems with this.
If you are unable to make ANY of the scheduled days, your yearbook image will be
taken on Retake day on November 8th. This will be for the yearbook photo only as
there will NOT be an additional backdrop for other images.
After your yearbook photos are taken, you will select the one you would like for the yearbook/wall
mural. PLEASE TAKE A PHOTO OF THE PROOF YOU CHOOSE! The selection will NOT be noted on
your proofs.
Your proofs will be emailed to your parent's email approximately three to four weeks after your
portrait session. (Your yearbook selection WILL NOT be marked!) You are welcome to purchase
photos if you would like.

On behalf of Strawbridge Studios, thank you for the opportunity to be a part of this milestone year!
Have a Great Summer!

Please contact Erin Vanover (vanovere@setoncincinnati.org) for any additional questions or concerns!
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